
It’s happening this January 2024!
We plan to introduce Moodle, a new learning platform.

Moodle will help us breathe new life into LWCC’s programs.

Not only will it help us to grow as an organization, it will enable us to provide you with an 
easier and more user-friendly learning experience.  

What do I need to know?

Complete access

No longer will you need to 
wait to get access to course 
materials.  As long as you 
have an email address, you 
can access course learning 
materials anytime you want 
according to your schedule.

Everything under 

one roof

This will let you keep up 
to date on the latest 
programs (courses, 
trainings, workshops, 
and seminars).  Receive 
notifications, learn and 
register for our programs 
through Moodle. 

Moodle is flexible

There will be a large range 
of learning opportunities.  
As long as people want 
access to training and 
education, there will be 

courses available.

Overall, we believe Moodle will allow us to achieve our goals of holistically 
improving people’s physical, mental, relational, and spiritual health. 

Make sure to check back in for updates! 


Got suggestions on how we can improve 
your learning experience? 

Email us at admin@lwcounselling.ca


